
  

   

 

30 March 2017 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians 

Forthcoming Concerts 

I am writing to invite you to two forthcoming concerts, both of which should be outstanding events 
in the school’s musical calendar. 

The first of these is our Senior Musicians’ Concert, on Thursday 27 April at 7pm in the School 
Chapel. No tickets are required and entry is free with a retiring collection. This concert will feature 
the A Level Singers, String Quartet, Jazz Group, invited soloists and other items. 

The second is the joint choral concert with SWGS on Saturday 6 May at 7.30pm in Salisbury City 
Hall (note the venue change this year). Tickets are £12 (£6 for those in full time education) and will 
be available from the City Hall Box Office by the end of this month. Due to a fairly limited seating 
capacity, we strongly advise the advance purchase of tickets. If the event is sold out, it will not be 
possible to gain entry on the night of the concert. Doors open at 7pm. 

The main work this year is Vivaldi’s famous Gloria. There will also be works by Handel, Rutter and 
Mozart, plus individual items from each school choir. 

City Hall Box Office: 01722 434434   http://www.cityhallsalisbury.co.uk. 

Yours sincerely 

 

Mr C A Fay 
Director of Music 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


